
Lacey Township School District Board of Education
Facilities Committee
Board Office

Tuesday, May 16, 2023 @ 5:00 p.m. - Agenda

Skip Peters - Chairperson
Salvatore Armato
Jack Conaty
Frank Palino - Alternate
Sharon Silvia - Business Administrator
William Zylinski - Assistant Superintendent

● Facilities
○ ROD Grant Update
○ HVAC Project Update
○ Fire Alarm Project Update
○ STEM Room Project
○ Preschool Expansion Update
○ HVAC HS RTU 15 & 16
○ HVAC MS RTU 2, 6, 7, E206
○ Roof @ FR
○ C-Wing FVHD Update
○ 3M Film for MS & HS Doors
○ Doors
○ Alarms on doors
○ HVAC Bid for time & materials repairs
○ Cenergistic Update
○ LH Parking Lot

● Food Services
○ Nothing new to report

● Upcoming BOE Meetings
○ Use of Facilities

● Other
○ Summer Hours - Green Calendar
○ Re-Alignment - update LRFP
○ New Building Times
○ Active Shooter Training Request from Detective Ewart:

Our agency is in the process of planning this year’s required Active Shooter Training. This year we were
hoping to utilize the Cedar Creek School, as we are looking to familiarize the department members with
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the rest of the district's buildings moving forward. Lieutenant Flynn asked me to see if two dates are
available for the trainings:

Saturday, October 7, 2023
Saturday, October 21, 2023.

The training will take place from 10:00 am until 4:00 pm, but the instructors will need to be in the building
by 8:00 am to begin setting up. The cleanup for each day should be complete by 5:00 pm.

Given the nature of the training, we intend to have our Class 3 officers participate, and would like to have
your security officers attend as well.

Lt. Flynn also asked me to extend an invitation to you or any other administrators who would like to attend
to observe either or both of the sessions.

Next Meeting
● Thursday, June 8, 2023, 4:15 p.m.
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